
UnitedSWee 
General AttoWltinl Office 
Wuhineton, D.C. 20M8 

Oftlce of llle General Counsel 

B-226431 

Apr il 29 , 1988 

Ms. Sally Kelly 
Director of Agency Liaison 
Agency Liaison, Room 91 
The White House 2050v 

Dear Ms. Kelly: 

This responds to your referral of March 17, 1988, with 
enclosures reouestinq information regarding the claim of 
Mr. for reimbursement of reloca-
tion expenses he incurred when he transferred from the u.s. 
Postal Service in Tampa, Florida, to the u.s. Army Corps of 
Engineers in New York, New York. 

Enclosed is a copy of our letter dated today advising 
Mr. that on March 22, 1988, we submitted a 
report to the Congress of the United States {copy enclosed ) 
recommending that Congress enact legisla~ion to authorize 
the Corps of Engineers to reimburse Mr. for 
his relocation expenses. 

Sincerely yours, 

it ~.tt{£-
// General Counsel 

Enclosures 




